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To Upgrade the School

10/07/2023 10/07/2023

14/16/18 Sh. DEEPAK MANGLA(Palwal)

School Education Minister

 

Will the School Education Minister be pleased to state whether it is
a fact that  the Pehruka Government School has to be upgraded
from 5th to 8th standard and the letter for school upgradation has
been sent to the Director, Panchkula vide letter no. G-1/21/2552
dated 22.02.2021; if so, the time by which the abovesaid school is
likely to be upgraded?
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